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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 11:25 AM


To: Brown, Matt; Chamberlain, Charles


Subject: Looking for report for Clear Creek


Hi Matt and Charlie,


Was looking for this report


Newton, J. M., and M. R. Brown. 2005. Adult spring Chinook salmon monitoring in Clear Creek, California,


2003-2004. USFWS Report. U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, Red Bluff Fish and Wildlife Office, Red Bluff,


California.


and noticed that it was missing from the website:


Could you forward me a copy? Thanks!


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



